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Addendum

SOLICITATION . A . ADDENDUM
NAME Fire Extinguisher Services Q1429 NUMBER 1 | DATE | 02-24-14

KCDC is providing this addendum to answer questions that have been raised about this solicitation. To
aid in readability, the questions are in black and the answers are in bold and the answers follow
immediately below.

Is this request for monthly inspections on the fire extinguishers or for an annual inspection as

al required by NFPA?
Annual Inspections.
Stated on page 2 section 1.g, the quote specifies fire extinguishers that have outdated cylinders are
to be replaced. Cylinders usually are good for 12 years. Your line items for price quotes do not
Q2 show a quote request for a 6 year maintenance for your extinguishers. If the extinguisher is over six

years old but less than 12 years or it has been six years since the last maintenance/hydro-test, NFPA
requires a six year inspection, which in a more detailed and more time consuming inspection that
an annual inspection. Is it acceptable to quote the six year maintenance on one of the “Other” lines

Yes vendors may quote this option on one of the “Other” lines.
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